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Last week the pupils of the week were :- 

 

Rec:  Maddie Kendall-Wardman 

Yr 1:  Kai Thomas 

Yr 2:  Flynn Gibson 

Yr 3:  Taylor Auty 

Yr 4:  Kieran Calder 

Yr 5:  Jack Boothman 

Yr 6:  Ella Stockings 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK 

Last week the Wow Work  of the 
week were :- 

Rec:  Sebastian Latka 

Yr 1:  Mackinley Dixon 

Yr 2:   Dayley Sutcliffe 

Yr 3:  Joe Moyers 

Yr 4:   Zac Hope 

Yr 5:    Isabella O’Sullivan 

Yr 6:   Frankie Sloane 

Attendance Winner 

Year 3 - 99.3% 

Well Done 

Early Years & Foundation Stage Open Day 

Nursery will be holding some open sessions on Tuesday 
18th June between 9.30-11.00 and 1:15-2:45.   

This is a great opportunity to see the excellent provi-
sion on offer and meet the staff. You will be able to 
apply for a full-time place from September if your 
child is 3 before August 31st 2019.   Bring a friend !  

Church Links 

This week in Collective Worship the children learnt about Trinity Sunday. A lighter was used to demon-
strate the Holy Trinity of the Father, Son and Holy Spirit.  God is the case, Jesus the spark and the Holy 
Spirit lights the flame in our hearts. If one of the three is missing, it doesn’t work. 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Well done Kayden-Lee Shaw for receiving the Head Teacher’s award last week. 

Theatre Company 

On Tuesday, Theatre Company M&M performed their “Quasimodo Anti Bullying Production” to the school.  

‘Walk to School’ Prize 

Year 5 will be running a competition to promote more sustainable ways to travel to school. On 
Monday and Tuesday of next week, if your child walks to school, they will receive a prize on 
Wednesday. If you live out of the area, do not worry. If you can drop your child off at the top 
of the road and walk a larger distance than normal to school, we will still give them a prize.  



 

 

 

 

Reminder—Please 
bring pennies by 21st 
June – Some classes 
have already filled a 
jar and are on to their 
second!  

 

More Photos from Chester Zoo Trip 

Edie’s Fundraising 

Tuesday 18th June—EYFS Open Day. 

Wednesday 17th July—Performances of Joseph and the Technicolour Dreamcoat. 

The early May bank holiday date for 2020 has been changed from Monday 
4th May to Friday 8th May for the VE Day anniversary.  

Me and my family are going to make a meal for people who will be alone at Christ-
mas. We want everyone to feel happy at Christmas. We will be playing games and 
singing as well as eating lots of food. 

We need to raise money to pay for food and drink and I hope my friends at school 
could support me. If we raise enough we might be able to get everyone a gift too. 

To start our fundraising each class will be getting a Jar, and we hope you all bring 
in some pennies to put in your class Jar.  

The class with the most money will get a prize. 

Thanks, Edie   

Year 4 Parents and Carers have School Dinner! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Invitations 

Please note: Teacher 
needs to be informed 
whether you are com-
ing to dinner by  
Monday at the latest 
please.  

Any slips returned 
later than Monday will 
not be accepted. 
Thank you. 

 


